

World Orthopaedic Concern UK Annual Meeting

Chancellors Conference Centre, Manchester

Saturday 9th May



A day of lectures and discussion for trainees and consultants:

Working in the developing world and the potential for volunteers

Including:

- > Experience working as an orthopaedic surgeon in Cambodia, Malawi, Ethiopia and South Africa
- Case presentations and discussion on the management of endemic pathology
- Opportunities to gain experience in the developing world
- Discussion on potential fellowships, grants and funding for volunteers

The day will conclude with dinner and drinks. For further information including the programme, venue location, transport and available accommodation, visit: www.wocuk.org

To apply, please fill out the form below and send a cheque for £45 (cost does not include dinner), payable to 'World Orthopaedic Concern' to: Sally Tennant, 32 Newburgh Road, London W3 6DQ

Name:

Current Position and Hospital:

Address:

Accommodation available at £50 B&B at the conference centre. Telephone 01619 077414 for reservations. Further enquiries to Rick Gardner at richardgardner@doctors.org.uk